
The End of an Era for the Westland
Sea King

The Royal Navy Fleet Air Arm is celebrating nearly 50 years of
the Westland Sea King, as it finally pays off in 2018. 

If you flew or maintained these helicopters whilst serving on a Royal Navy Squadron at
any time during your career you can attend the Aussie version of that celebration by

attending a  "Downunder Dinner" 

 



The details are:

Thursday 4th October 2018.

Officers' Mess Victoria Barracks, Sydney  34A More Park Road, Paddington 2021.

From 1830 to 2200.

Dress: Formal attire – lounge suit acceptable, black tie preferred.

Cost for the evening:  $90.00 pp which includes reception drinks, three course meal with wine and
heritage fee.

 

Enquiries to CMDR Paul Hannigan on (Mobile) 0404 924 178 or email here.

Booking can be made by clicking on the Red Button below, and then using the keyword 'Downunder'
to find the event. 

Book Here

mailto:paul.hannighan@defence.gov.au?subject=DOWNUNDER%20DINNER
https://asn.us17.list-manage.com/track/click?u=d25e5dd4b211d8e70d05018af&id=d01b5487be&e=aa4fdc0870

